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6 June 1970

Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Conn. 06793

Dear Nell Dorr,

It was a great joy to receive your wonderful letter. 
John Howard Griffin spoke to me of you many times, and 
on his last visit showed me one of your photogrpahic 
books, "Mother and Child", which impressed me deeply.

As you requested, we are enclosing some of our cheese 
and fruit cake literature. These products made by the 
monks themselves are the main means of our self-support

We appreciate your kind words and we hope that the Lord 
will continue to bless you, your Family, and your work.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Brother Patrick Hart 
Secretary

Enc/ 3


